
  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

2nd October 2023 
 

Year 4 Maths/MTC Workshop – Wednesday 18th October 2023 at 9am 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Apologies that the scheduling of the year 4 Maths workshop this morning was not shared effectively with 
parents. Thank you to all the parents/carers who turned up at short notice. 
 
The content of the workshop is very important as it gives you detailed information about the National 
Multiplication Check your children will undertake in June 2024.   
 
We will re-run the session on Wednesday 18th October at 9 a.m. If you were not able to attend this 
morning, please attend on the 18th. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr J Aldred 
Deputy Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


